
Kauai Bock <kbock@galt.k12.ca.us>

Feminine products in boys bathroom
1 message

Dee Aquino <littledff@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 16, 2024 at 12:03 PM
To: "superintendent@galt.k12.ca.us" <superintendent@galt.k12.ca.us>

Hello, I am requesting that the board does not comply with the revised code 35292.6
I am also requesting that this topic becomes an agenda item to be voted upon at the
next meeting following this one. 

Dee Funakoshi-Aquino 
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